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15 March 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are delighted to let you know that our Breakfast and After School Club - ​Little Ways​, will be 
restarting from Monday 22 March 2021 for all pupils from Reception to Year 6. 
 
Due to current COVID restrictions, children will need to be booked into the clubs 24 hours in 
advance so that we can set up the room to keep them in their safety bubbles.  Please click on the 
following link for our booking form ​Little Ways Booking Form​. A link to this booking form is also 
available on our website and newsletters.  
 
Little Ways will be held on a daily basis and will provide a safe, secure and enjoyable extension to 
the school day for pupils and all are welcome to attend. 
 
St Teresa’s promotes healthy eating and we encourage the children to eat regularly from a 
balanced menu. If your child has any specific dietary requirements, please let us know and we will 
endeavour to cater for them.  
 
The breakfast menu offers a variety of cereals, toast and milk or water. Your child can make his/ 
her selection on arrival. The last admission to Breakfast Club is 8.30 a.m. each day. Children 
should NOT arrive after this time. 
 
The After School Club provides a drink and snack of fruit and / or a toasted bagel while playing 
with their friends within their bubble. (If you would prefer to send in your own healthy snack, please 
feel free to do so). All children must be signed out by their parent/carer upon collection. 
 
Payments for Little Ways Clubs are to be made on ​Parent Pay.​  If no payment is received within 
10 days, your child will be unable to attend Breakfast or After School clubs until the debt is cleared 
in full.  
 

Child Protection  

The health and safety of every child is of paramount importance to us at all times. The academy 
has Safeguarding and Child Protection policies & procedures in place. These are available on our 
website. Staff working in the Little Ways Clubs apply the same level of diligence of our First Aid & 
Medical Conditions policies as in the regular school day.  
 
We look forward to welcoming your children back to Little Ways Clubs and hope many of you use 
this facility to support your family needs. Please see full details of times and charges below. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs S McHale 
Acting Principal 

 

Part of St Francis and St Clare Catholic Multi Academy, 

a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales (company number 08578428) 

https://tinyurl.com/3s6yxhcd
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/


 

Little Ways 
Before and After School Clubs 

(run by St Teresa’s Catholic Academy) 
 

Breakfast Club 
From 7.45 a.m.  

A drink and cereal/toast will be provided for pupils. 
There will be a charge of £1.50 per pupil per day. 

(No charge for pupils in receipt of Free School Meals) 
 

After School Club 
Until 5.15 p.m. 

A drink and snack will be provided for pupils. 
There will be a charge of £5.00 per pupil per day.  

(Late collection after 5.15 p.m. will be charged at £10 per 15 minutes) 
 

Please use the main entrance for both clubs.  
 

 
Please note:  Late Collection of all pupils:​ Any pupils ​not​ collected at home time, will 
be placed into the After School Club.  There will be a charge of £1.00 per pupil per for 

the first 10 minutes and the charge will be £5.00 thereafter.  
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